
I am pleased to inform you that you have been awarded the IAAFL Silver Star.

Motivation: 
For the great engagement in the development of the american football 
amateur in the World.
Always present and collaborative, I greet you on behalf of the whole Organization.

His name will be included in the IAAFL Hall of Fame https://www.iaafl.eu/awards-honors/

The Silver Star is a Sports Award conferred by the IAAFL President 
in order to reward athletes, managers, technicians, and companies 

who, due to the activity carried out, have given prestige to 
the American Football Sport in the World

Mr.   JUSTIN McKENZIE

Yours sincerely, 
Giovanni Cantu

Roma, 06/10/2023
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